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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the children that 

received an award today.  

  

Dear Parents, 

 What  a super start to our Autumn Term 2019!  The children and staff came 

back with lots of smiles looking refreshed after a great summer break. 

Our new children joined us confidently and were keen to play and make new 

friends, it has been a pleasure introducing them to all that Church Aston has to offer.   

Staff have been busy planning a range of interesting learning opportunities across the curriculum to 

inspire your children.   I know you will be keen to support your child and please encourage them to 

read each night, practice spellings (year 1 and 2) and help your child get involved in Mathletics.  We 

are keen to celebrate each success throughout the week in Celebrations assembly.  Your child will be 

aiming to achieve team points, Head Teachers stickers, certificates etc so support from you is greatly 

appreciated. 

We look forward to working closely with you, we see learning as a team effort—children, staff and 

parents—the world is ours to explore! 

Enjoy your weekend. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 
Well Done to all the children that 

took part in the Library Reading 

Challenge to read 6 books over the 

summer holidays.  
 

 

READING AWARDS 



 

 

CLASS 1 

 
 

 

 

CLASS 2 
Welcome back everyone! It has been an exciting few days 
settling into Class 2 with some familiar faces and lots of new 
ones. The children have made a fantastic start learning the 
routines of the class and helping our new reception friends 

settle in. Everyone has been given a reading book and a 
reading record with logins and passwords so please check your 
child is bringing these home. This half term we are focusing on 
toys as our topic and we will begin with the children sharing 
their favourite and special toy on Monday.  

Well done to the children that received a 

Mathletics certificate today. 
MATHLETICS 

Welcome to Class 1.We have enjoyed welcoming all our new 
reception children. They have settled really quickly. Our Year 1 pupils 
have been so grown up helping their new friends to learn new 
routines.  

Everyone will  be given a reading book and a reading record with 
logins and passwords so please check your child is bringing these 
home. We have a lovely new reading corner in the classroom where 
children can share stories. 

This half term our topic will be Toys. Our role play area is a toy 
workshop where we can make and sell our toys.   

   BRONZE AWARD SILVER AWARD 



 

 

 

 

 

 
  Friday 13th September—Year 1 and Year 2 Tennis coaching 

session, please can Year 1 and Year 2 children come to 
school in their PE kits with their uniform in their bag, thank 
you. 

 Friday 20th September at 9.00am — Reception parents 
welcome assembly.  Further information to follow. 

 Open Days—19th September, 15th October and 13th 
November. 

 Friday 25th October—last day of term 

 

ALDI’S Kit for Schools 

We are taking part in the ALDI Kit for Schools programme and          
have a poster in school on which we need to try and collect 300 Team 
GB stickers.  If you shop in ALDI when you spend £30 you will be 
offered a Team GB sticker which you can bring in to school for us to 
add to our poster.  If we collect 300 stickers and fill our poster we will 
receive an exclusive school sports kit and the opportunity to win 
£20,000!  If you or your family know anyone who shops in ALDI please 
let them know that we are collecting the stickers, thank you! 

Parking 

Just a reminder, please ensure that if you drop off and/or pick up your 
child in the car to park over the bridge at the Village Hall.  This is for 
the benefit of the safety of our children and to be considerate to our 
neighbours, thank you. 

PE 

Just a reminder our PE sessions take place on a Tuesday and Friday 
afternoon so please can your child bring their PE kits to school with 
them on those days, thank you. 

Website 

Take a look at the school website class pages for photos of the children set-
tling into school during their first week. 

 


